

Department of Neighborhood Services
Inspectional services for health, safety and neighborhood improvement

Martin G. Collins Commissioner Thomas G. Mishefske Operations Manager

May 12, 2008

Alderman Jim Witkowiak, Chair Zoning Neighborhoods & Development Committee City Hall, Room 205

Dear Alderman Witkowiak,

The Department of Neighborhood Services is requesting the Zoning Neighborhoods & Development Committee consider the attached proposed changes to Milwaukee Code of Ordinances 200-52. The proposed changes will make it easier for our department to administer the Certificate of Code Compliance program. The ordinance change will also help to clarify the requirements under the program.

Thank you,

Thomas G. Mishefske Operations Manager

C: Linda Elmer

Attach.